
VOLUNTEER’S LUNCH 

This event was  held recently at our Shed to cele-
brate the contribution of volunteer groups in the 
Gosnells area. It was attended by our members 
plus members from other Gosnells groups. Chair-
man Ray Smith spoke about the important role of 
Volunteers and reminded us that we are all volun-
teers. The event was funded by Lottery West and 
the excellent catering was provided by the Friends 
Of The Community group. All together it was a very 
enjoyable occasion. Thanks to the organisers. 
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